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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2007 12:33 AM
To: The Mineral Gallery 3
Subject: ** New Mineral Gallery Update **

Greetings!

I'm happy to announce the first update of all the Specialty Mineral Rooms in several 
months!

This week, I updated the Rhodochrosite, Elmwood, Tourmaline, Beryl, Silver, and Gold rooms
with new specimens from both my summer acquistions and the Denver Mineral Show. Out of all
of them, the Silver Rooms received the largest update with over 40 new items added to the 
four webpages of specimens. With silver and gold bullion prices at the highest levels 
they've seen in decades, these specimen represent an incredible value! The Beryl and 
Rhodochrosite rooms are also full of exciting new specimens of the highest quality! Here 
are the individual links to each specialty room for your browsing pleasure....

http://www.themineralgallery.com/silver.htm

http://www.themineralgallery.com/goldroom.htm

http://www.themineralgallery.com/berylroom.htm

http://www.themineralgallery.com/rhodoroom.htm

http://www.themineralgallery.com/elmwoodroom.htm

http://www.themineralgallery.com/tourroom.htm

Enjoy the new offerings and please e-mail if you have any questions. All reasonable offers
are welcome!

Kevin

http://www.themineralgallery.com http://www.exceptionalminerals.com


